
Business picking up
After some particularly tough

months in the past two years, things
are starting to pick up again at the
Nye Yachts plant in Belleville. The
company now has orders well into
the next 12 months for both its 29 and

34-foot models of the popular Alberg
class. Here, an employee puts some
finishing touches on a 29-foot model.
The plant also makes a popular 22-
foot Alberg.
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